
When our town received the COVID relief funds better known as ARPA, one of the Burgess’ and Town 
Council’s top priorities was to help the town’s business owners. The council opened an application process 
for 30 days and they had 6 business apply. All 6 were awarded $5,000 dollars each. The Burgess and Town 

Council presented grant checks to the business owners at the 5/10/22 Town Council meeting. 
In addition to this the Town COuncil agreed to awarding $3,500 each to the 6 non-profits in the town limits 

which include 4 churches, the American Legion and the Woodsboro Volunteer Fire Company.  

Councilman Jesse Case, Councilman Bud Eckenrode, Mary Klotz ( Forestheart Studio), Burgess 
Heath Barnes, Jessica Erp and Tracy Erp (Affordable Pest Control), Barry Zimmerman and Connie 
Bauer (The Olde Town Restaurant), John Trout (Trouts Market), Justin Gardner (Gardners Garage), 
Councilwoman Dana Crum, Doug Eaves( Dynamic Graphics) Councilman John Cutshall.

Affordable Pest Control
Dynamic Graphics
Forestheart Studio
Gardner’s Garage

The Olde Town Restaurant
Trouts Market

the town of woodsboro is happy to 
announce the recipients of the town of 
woodsboro covid-19 business relief 

grant for 2022


